
First Quarter Newsletter
Ms. Daley- Kindergarten

Reminders

-Please check your child’s take home
folder and return it daily.

-As the weather is getting colder,
please ensure your child comes to

school with appropriate clothing for
outdoor play.

-Please make sure school sweaters and
sweatshirts are labeled with their name.

-Students should have one stuffed
animal for rest time.   

 

Note From Ms. Daley What We’ve Been Up to....

Language: Students have made
great strides in recognizing letter

sounds. They are beginning to
blend sounds to form simple words.

Students particularly enjoy
practicing their letters and

forming words using play-doh, as
well as writing in sugar for a fun

sensory experience.
  

Math: Students have been
concentrating on writing numbers
and comparing values from 1 to 10.

Science/Social Studies: We
explored the changing seasons

and engaged in hands-on
activities, such as leaf rubbings

and nature walks, to observe the
world around us. 

Religion: The children are
discovering how God wants us to

care for one another and
appreciate the beauty of the world

He has created around us.

As we wrap up the first quarter of
the school year, I want to reflect on

the exciting activities and
accomplishments of our young

learners!  
Students have been actively engaged

in learning classroom routines and
procedures. We’re excited about our

new furniture and are making
excellent use of the wonderful new

supplies.
I’m looking forward to a wonderful

second quarter filled with more
learning and fun! 


